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 APPENDIX "A" 
 
 CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 
 REPORT NO. 7 OF THE 
 
 COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (PUBLIC HEARING) 
  
 For consideration by the Council 
 of the City of Vaughan 
 on Monday, January 28, 2002 
 
 
 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing) met at 7:05 p.m., on Monday, January 21, 2002. 
 
Present:  Councillor Bernie Di Vona, Chair 

Regional Councillor Michael Di Biase 
Councillor Mario Ferri 
Councillor Susan Kadis 
Councillor Gino Rosati 

 
The following items were dealt with: 
 
1 OFFICIAL PLAN AMENDMENT FILE OP.00.021 
 ZONING BY-LAW AMENDMENT FILE Z.00.102 
 9 WAY DEVELOPMENTS INC. 
 PRELIMINARY REPORT 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing) recommends: 
 
1) That the recommendation contained in the following report of the Commissioner of Planning, 

dated January 21, 2002, be approved; 
 
2) That the following deputations be received: 
 
 a) Mr. Remo Agostino, Weston Consulting Group Inc., 201 Millway Avenue, Unit 19, 

Vaughan, L4K 5K8, on behalf of the applicant; 
b) Mr. Michael Vanderhorst, 11 Lansdowne Avenue, Woodbridge, L4L 2B1; and 
c) Mr. Greg Barbieri, Kipling Ratepayers Association, 27 Cheltenham Avenue, 

Woodbridge, L4L 1K6; and 
 
3) That the written submission of Mr. C. Campagner, 24 Lansdowne Avenue, Woodbridge, L4L 

2A9, dated January 21, 2002, be received. 
 

Recommendation 
 

The Commissioner of Planning recommends: 
 
THAT the Public Hearing for Files OP.00.021 and Z.00.102 (9 Way Developments Inc.) BE 
RECEIVED; and that any issues identified be addressed by Staff in a comprehensive report to the 
Committee of the Whole. 
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2 OFFICIAL PLAN AMENDMENT FILE OP.01.016 
 ZONING BY-LAW AMENDMENT FILE Z.01.078 
 1346909 ONTARIO LIMITED 
 PRELIMINARY REPORT 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing) recommends: 
 
1) That the recommendation contained in the following report of the Commissioner of Planning, 

dated January 21, 2002, be approved; 
 
2) That the following deputations be received: 
 
 a) Mr. Robert DeAngelis, Condeland Engineering Ltd., on behalf of the applicant; 

b) Mr. Enzo Bertucci, 4701 Steeles Avenue West, Suite 220, North York, M9L 1X2, on 
behalf of Mr. & Mrs. Carlo Plastina, 150 Fenyrose Crescent, Woodbridge, L4L 7B2; and 

c) Mr. Brian King, Pinewood Estates Ratepayers Association, 20 Greenway Walk, 
Woodbridge, L4L 2Y9; and 

 
3) That the following written submission and petition be received: 
 
 a) Ms. Nadia Magarelli, Weston Downs Ratepayers Association, 81 Blackburn Boulevard, 

Woodbridge, L4L 7J5, written submission dated January 18, 2002; and 
b) Mr. Quinto Annibale, petition dated January 21, 2002. 

 
Recommendation 

 
The Commissioner of Planning recommends: 
 
THAT the Public Hearing for Files OP.01.016 and Z.01.078 (1346909 Ontario Limited) BE 
RECEIVED; and that any issues identified be addressed by Staff in a comprehensive report to the 
Committee of the Whole. 

 
 
 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:24 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Councillor Bernie Di Vona, Chair 
 


